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Harmony Week  

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Tuesday 16th March, Kings Langley Public School will be celebrating Harmony Week. 
The central message of this event is ‘Everyone Belongs’. This acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land as well as those who have come from other countries around the world.
On this day, your child is permitted to wear ORANGE mufti clothes, as this is the colour associated with Harmony Week. Your child will also be participating in activities to promote inclusiveness, respect, and a sense of belonging. 
Students are welcome to bring a cultural item to show to their class mates, and explain the significance of it. Unfortunately, the sharing of food is not permitted under the current circumstances.

Kind Regards,
Mrs Moulds and Mrs McLuckie
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